
YZU will practice all classes online (No physical classes) 

5/17(Mon)~5/30(Sun) due to the recent COVID-19 situation. 

 

** Keep close attention to any further notices via your teachers. 

 

**Check your YZU student email & portal regularly for not missing any 

important messages & notifications. (I will not have information on how 

your professors/lecturers conduct their classes.) 

** All class hours will remain the same. Students are to follow each class 

professor/lecturer’s choice of below suggested means. 

 

1. Simultaneous audio/visual online course: Students are able to raise 

questions or conduct discussions via text or audio (recording may be 

available at the same time for providing further none simultaneous 

online course hours), ex. Microsoft Teams. 

2. None simultaneous online course: 

a) Pre-recorded audio/visual classes (ex. PPT, Word, or website) 

accessible to students (ex. OBS Studio) 

b) Other reference class materials (ex. PPT, Word, website, or others) 

available via virtual classroom 

 

** Please get in contact with your professors/lecturers/portal about 

how/where to access the online classes. 

** You must keep up with the class schedules & how the 

test/exam/report/homework etc. will be counted/collected. 

** If you have any questions, please must respond to your 

professors/lecturers immediately. 


